
 

 

NSF Scholarships in Science, Technology, Engineering, and Mathematics (S-STEM) 

The National Science Foundation (NSF) Scholarships in Science, Technology, Engineering, and 
Mathematics program (S-STEM) addresses the need for a high quality STEM workforce in areas of 
national priorities. The program seeks to increase the success of low-income academically talented 
students with demonstrated financial need who are pursuing associate, baccalaureate, or graduate 
degrees in science, technology, engineering, and mathematics (STEM). The program provides awards to 
Institutions of Higher Education (IHEs) to fund scholarships, and to enhance and study effective 
curricular and co-curricular activities that support recruitment, retention, student success, and 
graduation in STEM. The S-STEM program encourages collaborations among different types of partners: 
Partnerships among different types of institutions, collaborations of STEM faculty and educational and 
social science researchers, or partnerships among institutions of higher education and business and 
industry. The program seeks: 1) to increase the number of low-income academically talented students 
with demonstrated financial need obtaining degrees in STEM and entering the STEM workforce or 
graduate study; 2) improve the education of future scientists, engineers, and technicians, with a focus 
on academically talented low-income students; and 3) advance understanding of the factors or 
curricular and co-curricular activities affecting the success of low-income students. 

In this solicitation, the acronym STEM stands for science, technology, engineering, and mathematics that 
includes biological sciences (except medicine and other clinical fields); physical sciences (including 
physics, chemistry, astronomy, and materials science); mathematical sciences; computer and 
information sciences; geosciences; engineering; and technology areas associated with the preceding 
disciplines (for example, biotechnology, chemical technology, engineering technology, information 
technology, etc.) 

THIS IS A LIMITED SUBMISSION GRANT OPPORTUNITY. An Institution may submit one proposal (either 
as a single institution or as a member of a multi-institutional Design and Development consortium) from 
each constituent school or college that awards degrees in an eligible field.  

If you are interested in applying, please submit a one page Letter of Intent and the PI’s abbreviated CV 
to rifs@wayne.edu by 5PM on Monday, August 3, 2015. Please read all eligibility requirements and 
program details HERE before preparing your abstract. The full proposals are due to NSF by 5PM on 
September 22, 2015. 
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